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Meeting was opened at 1:00. Vern presiding. Jim 
gave a treasurers report of $1074.69. Jerry read the 
minutes and they were approved. 10 members 
present. 

New Business: Shelter closing for the winter was discussed. Ideas to be presented during the October 
meeting. Discussed moving the new picnic tables inside for winter storage and the older ones to be 
placed under the shelter. Field maintenance was declared successful this season. Winter snow plowing 
was discussed and we will need a plan for the winter months. Again suggestions during the October 
meeting. Jerry stated that the lease has been renewed through July 12, 2012. 
 

Old Business: None 

Jerry – jbystry@heathenx.org 

Secretary/Newsletter Editor 

This newsletter is stored on our website along with past issues at: http://www.hostetlertire.com/air/ 
 Weekly flying pictures can be viewed on this link:  http://www.flightbox.heathenx.org/ 
 

 

Editors Comments:  A lot of flying this year. Things running smoothly as evidenced by the lack of a 
large club business agenda. 


